
Mecklenburg County Public Hearing Regarding the Approval of Economic Development 
Incentive Grant for Corning Optical Communications LLC (COC) 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, June 21, 2016, a public hearing, as required by 
N.C.G.S. 158-7.1(c), will be held by the Mecklenburg County Board of Commissioners with respect 
to a proposed economic development incentive grant to Corning Optical Communications LLC in 
the amount of $748,303.00. The hearing will commence at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 
the matter can be heard, and will be held in the Meeting Chamber of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg 
Government Center located at 600 East Fourth Street, Charlotte, North Carolina 28202. 
Additional information about the proposed grant can be obtained from Peter Zeiler by phone at 
(980) 314-2938 or by email at Peter.Zeiler@mecklenburgcounty.gov.  

 
The Board of Commissioners does not discriminate upon the basis of any individual’s 

disability status. This non-discrimination policy involves every aspect of the Board of 
Commissioners’ functions, including one’s access to and participation in public hearings.  Anyone 
requiring reasonable accommodation for this meeting and/or requiring this information in an 
alternative format because of a disability as provided for in the Americans with Disabilities Act 
should contact the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners by phone at (980) 314-2900, or by fax at 
(704) 336-5887, or by e-mail at Janice.Paige@mecklenburgcountync.gov. We request at least 72 
hours’ notice prior to the meeting to make the appropriate arrangements.   
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